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A quick mission update to let you know that medical supplies delivered to Kharkiv Ukraine have 
been distributed to area hospitals.  I would like to offer my most sincere thanks to the members of 
The Hardin Valley Church of Christ and others who support the mission’s effort to extend the hand 
of HOPE in Christ’ name to the Ukrainian people.  This effort would also not be possible without the 
help and support of World of Connections and John Kachelman of the Dalraida congregation. 

Supplies were distributed to the following hospitals and dental offices. 

1. City hospital No. 1 

2. Hospital No.2 named after prof. Shalimova 

3. Different departments of regional hospital 

4. City's No. 1 dental clinic 
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